
From: Pat Smolarski  
Sent: Sunday, June 18, 2017 10:51 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: AA distillery 
 
We don't mind this company putting on private events. We enjoy hsving the convenience of it being right down the 
street from us if we want to hear some music or have a drink or attend one of their private events. It makes it a fun 
neighborhood to live in! 
 
Pat Smolarski  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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